
Project Update: April 2019 

 

In the last 3 months I have been working in data analysis and in the Campos de 

Altitude vegetation video. I am at the end of the process of video editing and I believe 

that in early May 2019 the video will already be on YouTube. Data analysis will extend 

until the end of the project, so the conclusive results are likely to be ready in 

September 2019. Besides that, as expected, an additional field trip will be realised in 

July 2019. 


